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CONFIDENTIAL: This bulletin is a confidential business document intended for internal use by authorized Nissan dealers. 
Duplication and distribution to the general public or competitors is prohibited.  

 

 

  

As a reminder, in maintaining fair lending practices, NMAC will not accept funding packets that contain a 
photo ID or driver’s license.  

If a photo ID is included in the funding packet, the contract will be returned to the dealer for 
resubmission and funding will be delayed.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Financial Services Manager or the Funding Support at 
(800) 678-4325. 
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